
To:  All Devon Hills Homeowners 

From:   The Board of Directors 

Date:  November 2, 2015 

Subject: Annual Meeting, Board Positions, Google Fiber Network 

  

The Annual Meeting which has been held in mid-November for many years has been moved to 

February 17, 2016.  This will be a permanent change which has occurred for several reasons: 

1. On occasion the annual meeting has had to be postponed due to inclement weather. 

2. Because of the numerous holidays in the November/December period it is difficult for some to 

attend and even more difficult to find an alternate date in case of bad weather. 

3. It will allow us to present our financial status in a complete calendar year rather than a partial 

year as in the past. 

4. We believe that it will provide an opportunity to increase our attendance. 

We hope that you will find the February (17th@7pm) time and the new location more convenient and 

we look forward to your participation. The meeting has been moved to the new library behind 

Bellevue Middle School.   

There are 5 board positions that require an election.  One is the South Highlands seat, which is 

currently not represented.  We encourage a resident of South Highlands consider serving and to 

submit their name via email to the Board at  boardofdirectors@devonhillshoa.com .  There are 2 

positions on Devon Valley Drive, 1 one Glenway Drive, and 1 on North Highlands that are up for 

election.  Should anyone in those areas wish to offer their service please email the Board to submit 

your name. 

Google Fiber Optics has asked permission to enter our neighborhood and lay cable for their high 

speed data services. We see this as a great opportunity as it will provide all of our neighbors a new 

internet option. You can see the work being done now on Hwy 70 and they are headed our way.  
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